
 

THE HOLY TRINITY NEWSLETTER Friday 4th May  

 
MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY CLOSURE 

The school will be closed on Monday 7th May for the May Day Bank Holiday. It will open 
again at 9.00 a.m. on Tuesday 8th May. 

 
DANGEROUS CAR DRIVING: 
We continue to get incidents where car drivers act in a dangerous manner, putting 
children and their parents at risk. In particular, one driver believes it is okay to turn into 
the lane leading to the car park, stop their car a short way up to let a child out and then 
reverse back out onto Booth Road causing cars behind to have to similarly reverse. This is 
not only extremely dangerous to other car drivers and pedestrians but is also an illegal 
manoeuvre. Please stop doing this. Thank you. 
 
STAFF NEWS: 
We are very pleased to announce that Miss Doidge and Miss Say who joined us last 
September as Newly Qualified Teachers will be joining the teaching staff permanently from 
September 2018.  
Miss Richardson will be taking the post of Executive Headteacher at St.Mary’s Primary 
School Osbaldeston and Thorneyholme Primary School in Dunsop Bridge in September. This is 
a secondment for the 2018-2019 school year. Congratulations to Miss Richardson and we wish 
her every success in her new role. 
As a result of Miss Richardson’s move, Mr Mark Doidge, who is completing the final phase of 
his training with us before gaining his professional teaching qualification, will be joining us as 
a Newly Qualified Teacher in September. We are very pleased to secure Mr Doidge’s 
services as he has demonstrated excellent classroom practice over the past few weeks. 
In answer to those who may be wondering, Mr Doidge and Miss Doidge are cousins. 
 
Year 3 enjoyed a visit to Preston Guild Hall on Thursday to watch a 
performance of Gangster Granny. 
 
CHANGES OF DATE: 
The dates for the Key Stage 1 and the Y3/Y4 End of Year Concert performances have been changed from 
the date originally published. 
The Y3/Y4 End of Year Concert performances will now take place on Tuesday 17th July at 2 p.m. and 7 p.m.  
The Key Stage 1 End of Year Concert performances will now take place on Wednesday 18th July at 2 p.m. 
and 7 p.m. 
The School Calendar on the website has been updated with these changes. 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 
1st Place CLASS 3B 99.4% 
2nd Place CLASS 1GW 99.2% 
3rd Place CLASS 4D 97.8% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 96.2% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 96.0% 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


